MM Carlage —

Family-owned since 1972
Steve Rickert - 10/21

Aaron Horsely -10/21
James Hayes - 10/22
Jeff Williamson - 10/22
James Dixon - 10/22
Bobby Ludwig - 10/27
Brad Graves -10/28
Joey Hettel - 10/29
Don Hayden - 10/30

—~ P ‘ Vicki Beck - 10/30
o Jerome Gray - 10/31
Danton Lewis -10/31
Morgan McCullum -10/31

ATTENTION ALL DRIVERS AND CDL HOLDERS Rick Wanalista - 11/2
If your DOT physical or CDL will be expiring before DB ELE RS
November 30th, make arrangements now to renew!

Physicals need to be renewed 30 days in advance to .
allow time to get it updated with your state. If you have Happy Annlversary!

any questions call Paula at ext. 276 Thank you!
Mike Bower 10/21 - 21 years
HSA CONTR'BUT'ONS Phil Cox10/21 - 4 years
Mike Schneidtmiller 10/24 - 7 years

Good news! For those active employees with HSA medical
) T . James Craven 10/24 - 1 year
plans, M&M Cartage will be making its semi-annual DJ Myers 10/24 - 1 year
contribution into your HSA account on Tuesday, October Tom Proctor 10/24 - 1 year
Dwight Romesburg 10/24 - 1 year

24th. Those with “employee only” plans will receive $250,

] ) Bobby Gallagher 10/25 - 2 years
and all other HSA plan members will receive $500. Those Shayneen Scott 10/25 - 2 years

employees with PPO plans, or those who “waived” Robert Way 10/26 - 8 ywars

medical coverage do not qualify for this company JELR VLB 2 ey = b P
tributi Joe Spaulding 10/29 - 5 years

contribution. Fred Curd 10/31 - 11 years
Derrick Cardwell 10/31 -1 year
SHARONVILLE TERMINAL PARKING iekinma Kabuya20/31-2 year

Please make sure all trucks and trailers are being parked Dale Harper 11/2- 9 years

in the authorized marked spaces. Do not block any of the
dock doors with trailers. Thank you and drive safe. CLEAN INSPECTIONS

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE NEW MR AND Ray Gordon, Level III, $25
MRS LUKE HAYDEN!




CHRISTMAS SPLIT THE POT

Win some money while donating for a good cause!

Beginning October 9th, we are starting our annual “Split the Pot” charity program.
We will be selling $5.00 tickets every week, or you can get three tickets for $10.00.
We will draw a winner on Fridays at noon. Half of the money collected from the sales
of the tickets will go to the winner of the drawing, and the other half will go towards
gift buying for families in need for the Christmas/Holiday season.

The first drawing will be held on Friday, October 13th. We will have these weekly
drawings thru December 1st (7 different pots. The last drawing will be for the week of
Thanksgiving through December 1st).

For anyone that doesn’t know how a split the pot works ; we will sell $5.00 tickets
each week, or three for $10.00. Each ticket that you purchase will enter you into the
drawing. For example, if $500 worth of tickets are sold by the end of the week, then

the winner of the pot will receive $250. The other $250 will go toward buying gifts
for children and mothers at Scholar House for the holiday season. The more tickets
that you purchase, the more your name goes in for the weekly drawing.

There will be numerous ways to buy your tickets. Onsite employees may see Angie
Bowyer in the shop, the Ford window (do not try to purchase tickets at the G.E.
window), and humerous people upstairs will have tickets. If you are unable to get a
ticket or work offsite, call Dora Beck at ext. 280 and she will arrange for you to get
your ticket(s).

You might make a little money and we will be helping families in need during the
holidays! If you win, we will contact you via phone. We will also put the winners and
how much they won in the company newsletter.

HOLIDAYY!



